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Item No. 15.7.2                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

x Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, November 23, 2021 

Subject:  Fall River Water Extension 

Motion for Council to Consider:  
 
That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report on the cost and feasibility of extending the Water 
Service Boundary along NS Trunk Highway 2 to Howe Avenue, and including all the land between 
Highway 2 and Highway 102, commonly referred to as Scwartzwald Subdivision. 
 

Reason:  
 
For Halifax Regional Council to consider the extension of the water service boundary in District 1, Fall 
River, providing further opportunity for residents and businesses in Fall River. Since water service has 
been installed in our community, the feedback and result has been proven to be positive and beneficial 
for homeowners in the district. 

 
Please refer to attached handout re: Originating 2016 report for the recent water service extension. 
Extension of Central Water Services Along Fall River Road - Nov 8/16 Regional Council | Halifax.ca 

 

Outcome Sought:  
 
A staff report outlining the feasibility of extending the water service boundary in District 1, Fall River.  
 

Councillor Cathy Deagle Gammon District  1 

 

https://www.halifax.ca/sites/default/files/documents/business/planning-development/161108ca1416.pdf

